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Orlando, Dominick 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Mr. Orlando: 

Bill Salisbury-TribCSP <WSalis@tribcsp.com> 
Thursday, July 26, 2018 4:25 PM 
Orlando, Dominick . 
[External_Sender] RE: SUA-667 

In response to your letter of July 19, 2018, please be advised that American Nuclear Corporation no longer exists as a 
corporation. In July 2017 it was dissolved as a corporation. There are no officers or contact person for Am·erican Nuclear. 
Record ownership of the Gas Hills mill site has not changed. 

I'm sending this response to your letter via. Email as there is not address given for you in the July 19th letter. 

Sincerely, William C. Salisbury 
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